

## Register for the Park Hill District Spelling Bee for a chance to advance <u>directly</u> to the Scripps National Spelling Bee!



Calling all S-P-E-L-L-E-R-S! The Park Hill School District spelling bee will be held on **Saturday**, **February 24th.** Park Hill is now sponsoring its own spelling bee, so the winner of the district bee will advance to the <u>Scripps National Spelling Bee</u> in Maryland (20 minutes from Washington DC), May 27-June 1. The top ten finishers will earn medals, and the top three students will receive trophies.

The event will begin Saturday morning at Park Hill High School with a computerized spelling test. The results of the test will be used to select 60 students who will participate in the onstage Spelling Bee in the Park Hill High School Auditorium at 2:00 pm that same day.

All current Park Hill 5<sup>th</sup> through 8<sup>th</sup> graders are eligible, but students must sign up by January 5<sup>th</sup> to participate. Register today at the link: http://tinyurl.com/PH2018spellingbee or by going to the District website and selecting "spelling bee" under the Parent Resources section. You may also contact your school office for assistance in registering online. Once you sign up, you will receive a copy of the spelling word study list by email.

We look forward to seeing you at this exciting celebration of academic talent!